
COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS)

CHURCHES’ PLAN OF ACTION

At present, if a person who recently attended an event at a church is diagnosed with COVID-19,
Public Health England (PHE) will need to contact all those who may have been in close contact
with the affected person. The church officers may be asked to assist in identifying those people
and telling them to contact their local PHE team for further advice.

Local PHE teams can be found by inputting the church or individual’s post code at this link:
www.gov.uk/health-protection-team

Anyone who may have been in contact with an infected person, who feels unwell and has a
cough, high temperature or shortness of breath, should contact NHS 111. Do not go to a GP
surgery, pharmacy or hospital.

Further advice on COVID-19 can be found at the following websites:
www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public
https://111.nhs.uk/service/covid-19
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Disclaimer: This Fact Sheet has been prepared carefully from the information available; however GBTC accepts no
responsibility for its complete accuracy, and would encourage the consultation of professional advisors. All rights
to the resource material are reserved. The material is not to be published in other media or mirrored on websites
without written permission.
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